7 Tlopd's Register of Shipping.

TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 6490 (4LINES).

%% 342, Argyle Street, Glasgow.

24th June, 1924.

Dear Mr, Scott®,

I duly received your letter of the

16th instant in regard to the case of the steamer "Dr. GONDIM",

and,as desired, Dr. Montgomerie has looked into the matter.

He has also consulted the Builders who not only do not object

to a special notation peing added to the character but consider

1% advisable that this should be done. The Report has

sccordingly beem re—submitted to the Sub-Committee of

classification at © eir Meeting to-day and & notation of

fgarrying water in pulk" has been added to the Class.

I am forwarding the First Entry Report
along with other Reports to—days

Yours faithfully,
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